
ARIZONA CRIME PREVENTION ASSOCIATION 

INVITES YOU TO ATTEND A 

  TRAINING 

This was originally scheduled for 2020 as an in-person training, however, 
due to the COVID-19 pandemic, we have moved to a Webinar setting.  

Please join us for some great information! 

You Must Register by to 
Attend ~ (Registrations are Limited!) 

www.ACPA.net/Training 

Patty.Gallagher@mesaaz.gov ~ (480) 644-2033 


